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Subject: RE: [External] Fwd: Freight car pit 

From: Vito Corbo <vcorbo@nassaucoliseum.com> 
Sent: Friday, February 9, 2024 11:17 AM 
To: Joseph Zino <jzino@nassaucoliseum.com> 
Subject: Freight car pit  
Importance: High 

Joe,

As per yesterday’s Inspection with Otis Elevator, they inspected and 
tested to ensure that the hydraulic shaft and shaft seal was not 
compromised (leaking or burr’s). The shaft, seal and the hydraulic 
recovery pump are mechanically in good operational condition.

After future investigation to figure out how the water was entering the 
shaft, the Otis supervisor was able to point out that the shaft is in a 
sleeve which allows water from the earth to enter and out of that shaft 
sleeve.
Please see recent photo of shaft and sleeve.

Thank you, 

VC 

VITO CORBO 
Chief Engineer 
516-560-9572 (Cell)
516-654-8172 (Direct)
vcorbo@nassaucoliseum.com 
www.NassauColiseum.com    
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https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.nassaucoliseum.com%2F&data=05%7C02%7Ckrondinella%40vhb.com%7C374780e709a54164d3a008dcb57314d6%7C365c5e99f68f4beb89d9abecb41b1a1b%7C0%7C0%7C638584753069007822%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=0DzRQEEJ8%2FCvOG96Po9eARZ43SiB1flmFInGVZ0xkp0%3D&reserved=0
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[The information contained in this e-mail message is intended only for the use of the individual or entity 
named above. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or is not the employee or agent 
responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, 
distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in 
error, please immediately notify us by telephone or reply by e-mail and then promptly delete the 
message. Thank you.] 




